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 HB3501 proposes a terrible policy removing the rights of the people to control the 

public spaces in their communities. It is a perversion of civil order to give “the right” to 

use community space as a permanent encampment. Parks and public spaces are 

intended for the enjoyment of the residents and not to be open air drug markets. Look 

no further than the filth and chaos in Portland. Please, with a straight face, tell your 

constituents you want to bring crime, drugs, and filth to their community spaces on a 

permanent basis. Any support for this monstrosity of a bill does just that.  


